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Stonehenge and its surroundings are hugely important and popular to this country. Any
intrusion on the World Heritage Status site would be extremely damaging to the
experience and pollution would be bad for visitors as well as the site itself. Any change to
the A303 must not encroach in any way on the WHS site. It would be extremely short
sighted to risk ruining the site to make relatively short term savings when it should be
valuable to people's appreciation of our history and for income purposes for decades,
centuries or even millennia.

Regards,
David Young






